Dear Parent/Guardian,
This year your student's class will be learning about:
☐ HIV/AIDS prevention. Our district is using lessons from
which includes information about how people get HIV and how to prevent it. It stresses the importance of student-family communication and abstaining from sex.
Lessons will be given on these dates:
Since 1988, all Washington students in grades 5-12 must receive HIV/AIDS prevention education at least once each year (RCW $\underline{28A.230.070}$ ). Parents and guardians may remove their children from these lessons with a written request after attending a district presentation about the curriculum. Students will be given other lessons.
The district presentation for parents and guardians will be held on:
Date:
Time:
Location:
Interpreters will be available upon request.
For more information, to request an interpreter for the parent presentation, or to request that your child(ren) be removed from lessons, please contact:
☐ <b>Sexual Health Education</b> . Our district is using lessons fromin grade(s)
Lessons will be provided on these dates:
Parents and guardians may review this curriculum and may remove their children from these lessons with a written request. (RCW 28A.300.475). Students will be given other lessons.
For more information, or to request that your child(ren) be removed from lessons, please contact: